





## Agenda

- Welcome
- For Review
- Wrap Up



## For Review

- [spec] Taxonomy proposal for <part> elements #173
  - Separate or share existing <taxonomy> section?
- [csolution] `defines` are used by all build tools #607 (Holt, NXP)
- [cbuild] Wrong processing of armgcc linker flags #27 (Holt, NXP)
- [csolution] Mismatch between Cvariant in pdsc and in cproject yml file #600
  - Investigated used characters in PDSC files
- [csolution] Working Areas #595
  - documentation updated
- [csolution] How to exclude project for build/target-type #608
- [cbuild] `warnings: on` should map to `-Wall` for GCC #599
  - o can this be closed?
- [csolution] Feedback about layers #172
- [spec] public vs. private header files in pdsc #175



## Wrap Up

- Next CMSIS-Toolbox Version 1.4.0 targeted for Dec. 16th 2022
- Other review "asks" before finally closing issues:
  - Anything still open for "Discussion Done" items.
  - Please help to resolve tickets with label: <u>question</u>
- We are pausing the meetings in the weeks from 19th Dec. 2022 2nd Jan. 2023
  - No Technical Project Meetings on:
    - 20th Dec. 2022
    - 27th Dec. 2022
    - 03rd Jan. 2023
- Next Open-CMSIS-Pack meeting: 13th Dec. 2022 @ 16:00 CET (15:00 UK)





